
GENERAL DATA PROTECTION REGULATIONS 
 
 
New Data Protection regulations will come into force on 25th May 2018. 
 
From that date, in order for us to be able to continue to contact you by post, e-mail and 
telephone (solely in connection with Grove and Calverley Bowls Club matters), we will now 
need your written consent. 
 
Please take a moment to fill in the form below, and either post it to the appropriate 
Secretary for the Grove (Gordon Burles) or the Calverley (Bob Holmwood).   Alternatively, 
you may leave the completed form (in a sealed envelope) behind the Bar at the 
Clubhouse. 
 
We will keep your electronic data secure and safe, and use it only for distributing 
Newsletters and other Bowls Club related business.   Your details will never be passed to 
a third party without your written permission.    Your electronic details will be deleted from 
our records when you cease to be a member of The Grove or Calverley Bowls Clubs. 
 
Note:   If you are under 16 you will need to get your parent/guardian to fill in and sign this 
consent form on your behalf. 
 

---ooo00ooo--- 
 

Name (in capitals please): 
 

 

Address: 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Post Code: 
 

 

e-mail address: 
 

 

'Phone (land line): 
 

 

Mobile 'phone: 
 

 

 
Signature: 
 

 
Date: 

 
Secretaries: The Grove: 

Gordon Burles 
4 Hollyshaw 
Camden Park 
Tunbridge Wells,  TN2 5AD 

The Calverley: 
Bob Holmwood 
13 Forest Road 
Tunbridge Wells 
TN2 4TT 

 


